
 

Department of Environmental Quality  
Northwest Region 

700 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 600                                            
 Tina Kotek, Governor Portland, OR  97232 
  (503) 229-5263 
  FAX (503) 229-6945 

  TTY 711 
February 28, 2025      Via Email 
 
 
Erich Wilhelm 
Wilhelm Trucking Company 
PO Box 10363 
Portland, Oregon 97210-0363 
 
RE: DEQ Approval of Post-Storm Water Source Control Measures Performance Monitoring 

3250 Northwest Saint Helens Road  
Portland, Oregon, 97210 
ECSI #6420 
 

Erich Wilhelm: 
 
The Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) has reviewed the revised work plan titled 
Post-Storm Water Source Control Measures Performance Monitoring (Work Plan) for the 
Wilhelm Trucking property (Site) submitted by Evren Northwest on behalf of Wilhelm Trucking 
Company (Wilhelm) on February 21, 2025. The purpose of the work proposed in the Work Plan 
is to evaluate the effectiveness of source control measures implemented at the Site.  
 
The revised work plan adequately addresses the DEQ and the United States Environmental 
Protection Agency, Region 10 (EPA) comment letters provided by DEQ to Wilhelm on February 
7, 2025. DEQ approves the work plan. If you have any questions, please contact me at (503) 
926-2257. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rebecca Digiustino 
Project Manager 
Northwest Cleanup Section  
 
Ec:  
 Dave Lacey, DEQ 
 Laura Hanna, EPA 
 Carson Bowler, Law Office of Carson Bowler 
 Lynn Green, Evren Northwest 

ECSI File # 6420 
 
 



 


